
From: Michael Titone
To: -- City Clerk
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Date: Monday, May 15, 2023 2:49:43 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear Petaluma City Council, 

I support the letter you received signed by members of the community and coalition
organizations in favor of adopting and strengthening Just Cause eviction protections for
tenants in Petaluma. I urge you to pass these new Residential Tenancy Protections without
further delay. 

Thank you, 
Michael Titone
Board member, Sonoma County Tenants Union
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